
 
Appendix 1 – SEND Action Plan - Recommendations to Cabinet from the Children and 

Young People Scrutiny Committee 14 November 2023 

 

Background 

At its meeting on 14 November 2023, in regards to the SEND Action Plan update it received, 

the Children and Young People Scrutiny Committee voted by majority to make the following 

recommendation to the executive: 

 

 

Recommendations: 

That 

a) The executive ensure that early intervention in schools is funded adequately in 

Herefordshire Council's 2024-2025 budget. 


